
-----Original Message----- 
From: Beryl B [mailto: ]  
Sent: Saturday, 5 May 2018 2:40 PM 
To: dentalboardconsultation <dentalboardconsultation@ahpra.gov.au> 
Subject: Scope of Practice Consultation 
 
I have already sent my objection to this proposal regarding Dental Therapists to my local ADA Branch. 
I am no longer practising but vehemently opposed to this initiative after many years of incorporating 
Therapists in the overall care of Dental patients as a team to provide Professional and adequate care for 
Patients. 
Bruce Barblett 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 

 




